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To: Transfusion Services Managers 

From: Hospital Relations Department 

Date: October 22, 2015 

Re: Autologous Donation Attempt Notification 

 
Currently our Special Donations department provides notification to your facility and the 
physician of record, if an autologous or directed donor is unable to successfully donate their 
autologous or directed unit.  The notification form has been updated to include directed in the 
subject line effective October 30, 2015. 
 
Please replace the included form, SDF801.01C, in your Customer Service Manual, Section 8.0, 
Special Donations. Complete updates to the section will be sent at a future date. 
 
 
 


